
New Awana Club Policies! 
As of the 2025/2026 year 

Club Cancellation Policy 

We used to say: if the Danville School District has a cancelation or early dismissal 

on a Wednesday, all clubs will automatically be canceled for the night. 

Now, after careful consideration in each case, we'll make our own  

determination. If we need to cancel our Awana Clubs for any reason, the deci-

sion will be made by early afternoon and you’ll be notified in the  

following ways: 

• Mass text  

• A Notice on our homepage 

(www.danvillefirstbaptist.org)  

• A Facebook post (Danville FBC Awana) 

• FBC Newsletter 

You are always welcome to call our church office at (570) 275-1511 as well! 

 

Cell Phone Policy 

We understand that cell phones are an important tool for communication and 

emergencies. 

• Adults are welcome to keep their phones with them and use them  

discreetly as needed. 

• Children are not permitted to have cell phones during the program. Any 

phones brought by children should be checked in at 

the Welcome Table for safekeeping and can be picked 

up at the end of club. 

Thank you for helping us create a focused,  

distraction-free environment for everyone. 


